
Our Playgrounds Are Closed 

Because the novel coronavirus that causes COVID-19 is highly contagious, survives 
on surfaces for up to 24 hours, and is causing suffering and death, the City has 
closed the playgrounds until further notice. 

At the same time, it’s great to get fresh air. Please take this opportunity to walk the 
trails and play in our parks. The important thing is to avoid contact with people 
outside your immediate family or household. With your immediate family, in our 
parks or in your yard: play catch, kick a ball, dance—enjoy each other. 

If we all do what we can to practice good social distancing (staying home; not 
touching people outside your family; maintaining a distance of 6 feet between 
people in public) and succeed in flattening the curve, we’ll come out the other side 
of this crisis together.   
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